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Comments: By removing the ability to place anchors into rock faces, you are only endangering the lives of people

who enjoy the climbing areas in national parks. Rock climbing has been around since the founding of our country

but it has only been able to be enjoyed safely for the past few decades, causing a boom in the use of our outdoor

areas. By restricting anchor points, you are only taking a action that people now do safely and forcing them to do

it more dangerously, or worst, use other forms protection that will significantly damage the rock faces. You

cannot stop rock climbing, but you can allow rock climbers to do what they love in a safe manner, and allow us to

limit our risk. This measure will also cause a drop in attendance to our national parks, limiting the funding that

could be used to keep a country looking beautiful.


